
RBL Status – December 19, 2016
Applied for and received registration as Asset of Community Value on October 25, 2016.

Received Moratorium Notice on October 28, 2016 advising that:

· Apply by December 8, 2016 to be considered as a bidder

· Present bid to the RBL by April 27, 2017.

Currently, the RBL is subject to a restrictive covenant. The RBL have advised that this is still in place at the moment.
Arden & Nicholson estimated the value of the RBL as £150k with the restrictive covenant and £450k without. This was without a detailed inspection.

The Asset of Community Value registration was largely with a view to creating a multi-purpose space for the Scouts and Guides Groups (Scouts, Guides, Cubs, Brownies, Beavers, Rainbows, Explorers) and the Lighthouse. 
LMPC has registered its intention to bid prior to December 8, 2016 and PDC has acknowledged receipt of our registration.

Next steps:

LMPC has 3 basic options which the working group will consider. A critical dependency is the status of the restrictive covenant.

1. Decide not to bid and withdraw

2. Bid outright on its own behalf for the full site. Such a bid by the PC would require a solid feasible business plan that guaranteed usage for a minimum period of say years. This would allow the PC to apply for a loan/mortgage to fund the development – both purchase and refurbishment.
3. Apply in with a developer with a view to maximising CIL and/or a joint development with village hall and residential properties (e.g. sketch provided by Arden and Nicholson).


